
"Pariksha Pe Charcha" is an annual event by the Ministry of Education, where PM Narendra 
Modi interacts with students, teachers, and parents to offer guidance on stress-free board and 
entrance exams. The 8th edition will be held in January 2025 at Bharat Mandapam. 

 

An online MCQ competition (Dec 14, 2024 - Jan 14, 2025) is open for students (classes 6-12), 
teachers, and parents. 

 

The Department of Financial Services has requested: 

 

Display banners on official websites. 

(Banner:https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1cCbVP6DPrxf54KJZQLicGzi3nsB9N6Qt?usp=d
rive_link) 

Use posters, standees, and digital boards at prominent locations. 

Include a QR Code link for registration in materials. 

Arrange banners for viewing the main event. 

Explore innovative promotion methods to reduce exam stress. 

Kindly implement these measures at the earliest! 


